
NOTICE 

 

 Due to a programming issue involving newly filed cases 

that are randomly assigned to the Law Division Motion 

Calendars, all cases were inadvertently assigned to Motion 

Calendar “Z”. This issue first appeared on November 21, 2016 

and reoccurred on December 19, 2016 through December 22, 

2016. 

 

 Because Calendar “Z” received a disproportionate number 

of cases as a result of these occurrences, no newly filed cases 

will be assigned to Motion Calendar “Z” for approximately six 

weeks beginning on December 22, 2016 and ending on 

February 1, 2017. 

 

  


